
Jamal Tarrabain – Environment Faculty Representative  
 

I hope everyone is enjoying the end of November. The students in my faculty are quite busy at 
the moment preparing for finals and as such it is a tad more difficult getting responses about 
what they would like to see implemented, but I will work harder to increase my outreach.   
 

Environment Faculty  

• Prof Talks 
o Were successful  
o Good attendance  
o Provided food  
o Was held in the coffee co-op  

• Apple Picking  
o In planning stages  

• Coffee Co-Op 
o Put a down payment at the McGill Coffee Co-Op  
o Environment students get free tea/coffee 
o Ends next week  

• Lola Samosa  
o Final event of the semester  
o Happening Friday Dec. 1 
o Samosas and Lola Rosa provided for the students  
o Gert’s drink tickets will be given to the students who attended  
o You can all come  

• Committee  
o Meeting happened last Wednesday evening  
o Meet and greet Monday 


